
Joint Announcement by: 
 

THE FRIENDS OF PRESQU’ILE PARK 
AND 

THE PRESQU’ILE POINT LIGHTHOUSE PRESERVATION SOCIETY (PPLPS) 
 

PPLPS Promotional Merchandise now for sale at the Friend Gift Shop 
 

The Friends of Presqu’ile Park and the PPLPS are pleased to announce that merchandise 
supporting both organizations will now be available at the Friends Lighthouse Gift Shop. 
 
Hoselton Lighthouse Sculptures, PPLPS Coffee Cups, Presqu'ile Point Lighthouse Golf 
shirts and Presqu'ile Point Lighthouse T-shirts will be for sale, throughout the 2017 Park 
Season, with the proceeds directed toward the restoration effort underway by the 
PPLPS of the iconic lighthouse. 
 
The extensive range of Friends’ merchandise including new and exciting items for 2017 
will continue to be offered.  Friends’ Gift Shop Sales contribute to their efforts in 
support of the Park with a special focus on Educational and Environmental Initiatives. 
 
Both the Friends and the PPLPS care deeply about the Park and its importance to our 
community.  While each is a separate charity established for different purposes we both 
work to support and improve Presqu’ile Provincial Park.   
 
For more information on both organizations please check out our Websites: 
 

   
 
 

http://www.friendsofpresquile.on.ca/  
 

Steve Sinclair – Chairperson 
The Friends of Presqu’ile Park 
Email: chair@friendsofpresquile.on.ca 
 
 

 

Spencer Dennis – Chairperson 
Presqu’ile Point Lighthouse Preservation Society 

Email: chair@pplps.ca 
 

 
Presqu’ile Point Lighthouse Preservation Society 

http://presquilepointlighthouse.ca/home.html  
 

Gift Shop Hours of Operation 

Waterfowl Weekend March 25th & 26th 10:00 am to 4:00 pm 
Warblers and Whimbrels Weekend May 20th & 21st 10:00 am to 4:00 pm 

Plus last weekend in May and June weekends 10:00 am to 4:00 pm 
Beginning July 1st Open 7 Days a Week until Labour Day 10:00 am to 5:00 pm  

Open weekends in the Fall until Thanksgiving 10:00 am to 4:00 pm 
And By Appointment 1 613 475-1688 


